

Dear Carol:

I felt that the calendar was all that you said it would be. It has the wonderful community feel that every family appreciates with information on upcoming events and variety of ads you provide. The functionality of the calendar makes it easier to keep track of community happenings as well as your own appointments. Well done! I can tell you that I really saw results with the coupons that we received and was more than surprised at the response we saw. Please remember we are signed up for next year.

Mary Aspden

Maurlesplee

Owner, Moe's Southwest Grill

Warrington

